
Report of the Faculty Athletics Representative 

March, 2021 

The Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) met on Tuesday, February 9, 2021 via 

MicroSoft Teams.  We will continue to meet via Teams on the second Tuesday of each month.  

The Committee reviewed the current UofL Stacking Policy as well as the CAP 2.0 rule.  We will 

continue to review and discuss these policies at the March and April meetings.   

Unit nominations for the annual ULAA election are due to Gretchen Henry by March 15th.  The 

election should launch around early April. 

As a reminder, student athletes’ irregularity in missing classes during COVID-19 has been a 

problem for all the ACC schools.  Changing dates and times due to the pandemic is more 

frequent than ever.  Professors with student athletes in their class were contacted in the beginning 

of the semester to with this alert.  Academic counselors are communicating as soon as athletics is 

aware of a schedule change. Please let me know if you have any specific questions or concerns. 

Stay safe, stay well and Go Cards! 

Dr. Krista Wallace-Boaz 

Kbwall01@louisville.edu 

Faculty Athletics Representative (FAR) 
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